To: Members of the Board of Trustees, President and Administration, Faculty, Staff and 

       Friends at Monroe Community College

From: Alice H. Young

I sincerely appreciate the love, gifts and caring support that I received following the death of my husband, Jim.  I thank you for the overwhelming support from the MCC community, given to me and my family at this difficult time.

The college was an important part of Jim’s life from its beginning.  He was exceedingly proud of his informal association with MCC and the role it played in the lives of youth in the Rochester community.

I thank you from the bottom of my heart.

Alice H. Young

